Masks are
required indoors,
regardless of

vaccination status.

Everyone 2 years and older
must wear a mask.

Not required for children under 2, and
those with valid medical conditions.

Health Order Issued by the
Santa Cruz County Health Officer
in response to the increase in

ThlS reminder IS fOr COVID-19 cases due to the
everyone's safety

Delta variant.

santacruzhealth.org/coronavirus



